

## Stow Heath Primary School Reception Newsletter Friday 20th September 2019

Our Newsletter is also available on the school website; www.stowheathprimaryschool.co.uk

## **Reading Books**;



Exciting News! We will shortly be holding a Reading Meeting to explain how reading is taught in Reception. After the meeting, your child will receive a reading book and their brand new book bag. Reading books will be changed each week. Keep your eyes peeled for a confirmed date and please continue to read your children's favourite books with your them at home.

Thank you

P.E



Please can we remind parents and carers that P.E. takes place on a Wednesday. Children have the option to leave their P.E kits in school on their peg, and we will send these home at the end of each half-term.

Thank you.



## Stars of the Week



R1:

Eziah, Isabelle, Eva & Daisy

R2:

Mya, Rae- Anne, Elliot & Dexter

## Home learning challenge

this week, we have been looking at houses and homes. The homework this week is to create a model of where you live. You can create your model out of any materials that you wish! Children will have the remainder of the term to complete the model and we ask that these be sent in during the last week of term.

We look forward to receiving your models!

Stow Heath Primary School, Hill Road, Portobello, Willenhall, WV13 3TT